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Danenberg Drive to be closed May 13 to May 24 

El Centro, Ca. — May 9, 2024 — Danenberg Drive will be closed from May 13 to May 24 near the intersection 

with CA-86 for traffic in both directions. Please be cautious and follow all traffic control and detour signage. It 

is strongly recommended to use alternative routes. 

For any questions, please contact the City of El Centro Engineering Division at 760-337-5182.  

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience. 
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